Dedicated College Transport and other forms of Transport

Please talk through the following arrangements with your child before they use the
college transport operated by Eurocoaches. These points have been established to
keep children as safe as possible when travelling to and from the college. Any child
who refuses to comply with the arrangements will face disciplinary action which may
result in them being removed from the transport should their behaviour be deemed
to be putting other travellers or themselves at risk of harm.

Waiting at the coach stop

* Arrive on time for the transport to college in the mornings so that the services
can keep to schedule as much as possible. If for any reason the tfransport does
not arrive on time, please wait at the stop. If a vehicle has a breakdown, a
replacement will arrive in due course. Please maintain social

e Please maintain social distancing

Boarding the coach

e Aface covering must be worn at all times

e Use the hand sanitiser provided.

e Sitin the designated area for your year group. Year 7 at the front followed by
Year 8 and so on.

e Seat belts to be worn at all times and therefore stay seated and facing forward.

e Follow instructions issued by the driver and/or coach prefect.

Arriving at College

e Coaches will disembark one at a time so that children make their way to the
sanitising station at the entrance to the college in a controlled and orderly
fashion

¢ When removing a face covering, children must not touch the front of the
covering but instead, place it into a plastic bag and put it inside their blazer
pocket or bag for the journey home. If they are using a disposable covering,
that should be placed in the designated bin at the sanitising station.

Departing the College

e At the end of the college day, children will board the coaches in year group
order organised by college staff.

Other methods of transport : If fravelling by car or public transport, please refer to the
guidance here: https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-safer-travel-guidance-for-passengers

If you have any queries relating to these arrangements, please contact Mr O'Rourke via email : d.orourke@stbcc.org


https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-safer-travel-guidance-for-passengers

